
2019 July through December       Issues -Equal rights/Civil Rights 

4th Congressional District 

 

*Foxborough Democratic Town Committee shared in July a post that the Salem Mayor joined "Group Brief 

filing" with over 100 mayors in the U.S. in support of LGBTQ Rights in the workplace.  

*Franklin Democratic Town Committee participated in " Lights for Liberty Vigil, Walpole" in July.  

*Mansfield Democratic Town Committee shared in November “Dems Discuss: Conditions at the Border" at 

the National Black Doll Museum. 

Medfield Democratic Town Committee participated with Newton Democratic City Committee in the 

"Newton Lights for Liberty Vigil with Kennedy and Fuller" in July at Newton City Hall and War Memorial.   

*Milford Democratic Town Committee shared posts in July for 

(i) "Action For Immigrant Lives Event" at The Cathedral of St. Paul in Boston;  

(ii) "Lights For Liberty: Framingham" at the Memorial Building  

 

 

5th Congressional District 

*Framingham Democratic City Committee shared in September a “State Convention Add-On Delegate 

Application” LINK if registered Democrat qualifies as Youth, Affirmative Action, LGBTQ+, or Disability. 

*Belmont Democratic Town Committee hosted in September "Immigration 101: Demystifying Immigration 

and Reconstructing the Immigration Debate" presentation at Town Hall.  

*Woburn Republican City Committee shared a post in September for MASSGOP Petition Link to Stop 

Driver’s Licenses for Illegal Immigrants; 

 

6th Congressional District 

*Gloucester Democratic City Committee shared a post in July for " Daring Democracy: Crises at Our 
Southern Border Discussion" at Rockport Universalist Unitarian Society.  

 

*Marblehead Democratic Town Committee held a "Meeting" in October at the Community Center, with 
guest speakers on Humane Immigration Policy from the ECCO (Essex County Community Organization).  

 

*Nahant Democratic Town Committee co-hosted with Marblehead and Swampscott Democratic Town 
Committees "Vigils": Never Forget The Children at the Border" throughout July, August, and September. 

 

*Swampscott Democratic Town Committee shared a post in October for "Immigration Crisis National, Local 
& Advocacy Forum" at Pingree School in South Hamilton;   

 

*Tewksbury Republican Town Committee shared a post in November for "Book Discussion: Open Borders 
Inc. Who's Funding America's Destruction?" at Bentley University in Waltham;  
 


